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I strongly object to the Development of Brooklands Farm, Whitstable because:  
  
It is overdevelopment -  there are already numerous new housing sites in and around Whitstable. 
It is likely to make flooding issues of surface water in South Street and Whitstable worse. 
There is insufficient infrastructure to support additional homes. 
There will be an increase in sewerage. Our current system is already beyond capacity, discharging raw 
sewage into the sea during heavy rain. 
It will lead to another 3,000-4,000 more cars in Whitstable, adversely impacting local roads and the New 
Thanet Way. 
It will increase pollution, including light pollution and traffic noise. 
There will be an increased demand for water supply, already limited during the summer months. 
We need to retain farmland - it is a valuable resource which cannot be replaced. 
It will have an extremely negative impact on biodiversity and wildlife. 
 
Kind Regards. 
Tina Pullinger 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 You don't often get email from Learn why this is important  




